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On Wednesday, September 30 at 7:00 p.m., we will have
a State of the School virtual meeting for all parents
and or guardians. At this meeting we'll share facts
and figures about the school, including financial
information and enrollment trends, and we will
together address challenges and embrace the
opportunities before us. The sharing of clear and
accurate information is essential to rthe ongoing
success of the school, and I invite you to join me

virtually at this meeting on September 3o0.

The meeting link will be emailed to you in the

coming weeks.

-Tom Burnford
[nterim President




